
KERALA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
                                     
                                                                   NOTIFICATION

No.CR2-2/1/2020-KPSC                                                                          Thiruvananthapuram
                                                                                                                   Dated :21/06/2021

It is hereby notified that no applications have been received for selection to the post of Peon/Watchman
(Direct Recruitment from Part Time Employees in KSFE Ltd.) in the Kerala State Financial Enterprises
Ltd. in response to  the 1stNCA notification for candidates belonging to SCCC community published in
the Extraordinary Gazette dated 15.09.2020 as per Category No.122/2020.
               

                                                                           (By order of the Commission)
               

                                        SAJU GEORGE
                                          Secretary,

                                          Kerala Public Service Commission
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